
  
 
 

 

February 18, 2022 
 
 
Shanon Miller 
Historic Preservation Officer 
1901 S. Alamo 
San Antonio, TX 78204 
 
 

Re: FY2022 Certified Local Government Travel Stipend to the National Alliance of Preservation Commission’s 
(NAPC) FORUM 2022 Conference  
 
Dear Ms. Miller: 
 
The Texas Historical Commission appreciates your interest and application to the Certified Local 
Government (CLG) Grant Program. We are pleased to inform you that one of the travel stipend requests 
from the City of San Antonio of $1,200 for one CLG representative to attend the NAPC FORUM 2022 
Conference in Cincinnati, Ohio on July 13-17, 2022, were selected for funding by the Commission at their 
February 2nd meeting. This travel stipend is available to CLGs in order to help them meet the educational 
requirements outlined in their CLG Certification Agreement with THC.  
 
We will be sending the contract to the CLG; please obtain the appropriate signatures and return it as soon 
as possible. Also, please note that travel stipends can only be paid to CLGs. Attendees will pay their 
expenses up front and request reimbursement from their CLG, before the CLG can then request 
reimbursement from the THC. Please review the original travel stipend application for information on 
eligible and ineligible expenses. Registration to the conference is not an eligible expense, and it will be the 
responsibility of the CLG or individual to register for the conference before June 15, 2022. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the CLG program and interest to learn more about local preservation at 
a national conference. We look forward to seeing you at FORUM 2022. Should you have any questions or if 
we can be of further assistance, please contact me at 512-463-9063.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Maria Mougridis 

Local Government Specialist  

 
Encl.: FORUM 2022 Travel Stipend Application  
CC:  The Honorable Ron Nirenberg, Mayor of the City of San Antonio 


